
  

 

 

Important Statement  

 

 

2 April 2024, Hong Kong – Lufax Holding Limited (“Lufax”) (SEHK: 6623; 

NYSE: LU) and OneConnect Financial Technology Co., Ltd. (“OCFT”) (SEHK: 

6638; NYSE: OCFT) have completed the transaction in relation to the 

acquisition of Ping An OneConnect Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (“PAOB”) on 2 

April 2024 pursuant to the share purchase agreement dated 13 November 2023 

entered into among Lufax, OCFT, and PAOB, following receipt of the necessary 

regulatory approvals and satisfaction of all conditions for closing.  

 

—END— 
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